Colfax PTO EB Meeting
1/6/16
4:15pm

Attendees: Julie Wilson, Heather Sendera, Abbie Campsie, Mrs. Sander-Woods, Ray Obenza,
Tiffany Stuckey, Marjorie Carlson and Yolanda Frank

Abbie:
1. Welcome, Happy New Year!
Teacher Luncheon - went very well. Lots of food. Enjoyed by all.
Collected enough to give every non-homeroom teacher a $25 gift card. Nice tradition.
PTO also gave the custodians and secretaries money. (from PTO funds)
Mrs. Pozza suggested: Help East Hills will their community garden. Something
simple...clean up, plant seeds, etc. Once the garden is up and running, they can
complete the grant request.
Jane McKee Memorial. Nurse Short (Rachel) to write it.
7. Ask Drive - $16K thus for; mental goal $20K. Jenny making personal phone
calls/emails.
8. Ski Club - only 7-8 runs open out of 30+. Jan 8th cancelled, rescheduled for Jan 29th.
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Dr. Woods
1. Cobra Extra Effort Award - make sure to get pictures. Mrs. McKee nominated the last
person.

2. Jane McKee - asked for books. Books are arriving via Amazon to the school. In
dedication...memorial of Jane McKee. Scheduling ‘Books on a Blanket Day’, in early
Spring which will be another opportunity to remember Ms. McKee.

3. Interviewing for librarian...10 applicants.

4. Mrs. McKenna presenting school safety at PSSC/PTO meeting.

1. Communicator - deadline due tomorrow, Jan 8th
2. Need names for Ask Drive
3. By-laws

Heather
1. Ice Skating - Monday Jan 11th - 7pm-9pm
Talent Show - moved up. Feb 24th & 25th, Show on March 11th
Mad Mex fundraiser - Sept.
P4P Art Projects; 8th grade class do a special project...big bids
Carneval - changing to the English Spanish of Carnival, Consider having it earlier. Also
looking for a co-chair to help as it's Heather’s last year.

ok wbd



Jenny(Abbie)
1. Ask Drive - well under way.
2. P4P - well under way.

Tiffany
1. Nice job getting the December activity completed.

Ray
1. No activity since the holidays.

Respectfully Submitted by Yolanda Frank, PTO Secretary.



